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Galloway Township, NJ- The Richard Stockton College of New Jersey will host summer 
transcript evaluation workshops for people interested in obtaining certification to pursue 
teaching careers.  
 
“These informational workshops are helpful for students enrolled in education programs as well 
as for people considering teaching as a career change,” said Nancy Fiedler, Assistant Director 
in Stockton’s School of Education.  
 
The free, hour-long workshops will be held from 4:30 to 5:30 p.m. on Tuesdays June 14, July 19 
and August 9, 2011.  Those interested should bring their college transcripts to the site of the 
workshops, room F-111 on the main campus.  
 
To register, please call 609-652-4688. 
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